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June 18, 1984

Docket No. 50-254
Docket No. 50-265

Commorwealth Edison Company

ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed
Vice President

Post Office Box 767

Chicago, IL 60690

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated June 12, 1984, which included a copy of
Commonwealth Edison's Scope and Objectives for the Quad Cities Station
&xercise scheduled for August 28, 1984. We find the objectives acceptable
and unchanged from those discussed with Mr. T. Ploski of my staff at the
April 3 initial scenario development meeting.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely.
) /é;,
/ T
C. Ju iello, Chief

Emergency P redness and
Radiological Safety Branch

Enclosuve: 1tr dtd 6/12/84 frm CECo

cc w/o encl.:

D. L. Farvar, Director
of Nuclear Licensi

N. Kalivianakis, Station
Superintendent

cc w/encl.:

DMB/Document Control Desk (RIDS)

Resident Inspector, RIII

Philip L. Willman, Esq.
Assistant Attorney Genera JE 35
Environmental Control Division

Reed Neuman, Esq., Assistant
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